
 

 

  

 
Mr Brad Cunnington 

Director 

Cunnington Rosse 

Darwin Corporate Park                                                                                          

Unit 6, T212, 631 Stuart Highway 

BERRIMAH  NT  0828 

 

 

Dear Mr Cunnington, 

RE: Development Application for New Civic Centre Building – Demolition of 

the Existing Civic Centre 

Further to our discussions, City of Darwin advises demolition of the existing civic 

centre will commence shortly following our City of Darwin civic centre team 

disembarking from the existing civic centre to the new civic centre building. 

For further advice, please contact our General Manager Corporate, Ms Natalie 

Williamson at natalie.williamson@darwin.nt.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

SIMONE SAUNDERS 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER  

22/11/2024
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